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Out of Zone Enrolment 

 

Enrolment at Chaucer School is governed by an enrolment scheme.  
 
Students who do not live within our school zone need to make an application for an 
out of zone enrolment. 

 
The Chaucer School Board has determined that a total of 50 places are available for 
out of zone students in 2025. Of these, 15 will be available for Year 1/0, 5 available 
for Year 2, 10 for Year 3, 5 for Year 4, 10 for Year 5 & 5 available for Year 6. 
 
The deadline for receipt of out of zone applications is Tuesday 15th October 
2024. 

 
Applications from out of zone students will be processed in priority order, details of 
this are contained in the enrolment scheme. 

If the number of out of zone applications exceed the number of places available, 
students will be selected by ballot.  

If a ballot for out of zone places is required, it will be held on Wednesday 23rd 
October 2024. Parents will be informed of the outcome of the ballot within three 
school days of the ballot being held. 

For enrolment information please contact the school office on (09) 626 6699 or 
email admin@chaucer.school.nz 
 


